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CIMP to Host Alumni Meets in Bengaluru and Patna This August 

Patna, August 01, 2025 – Chandragupt Institute of Management Patna (CIMP) is 

pleased to announce the CIMP Alumni Meet 2025, inviting all its former students 

to reconnect. Two special gatherings are planned: the Bengaluru City Meet on 

August 10, 2025, and the CIMP Campus Homecoming in Patna on August 17, 

2025. Prof. (Dr.) Rana Singh, Director of CIMP, expressed his excitement, stating, 

“Our alumni are not just former students; they are lifelong ambassadors of our 

ethos. This meet is a celebration of their journeys, a bridge between the past and 

the future.” 

These alumni meets are designed to rekindle old friendships, celebrate 

achievements, and build new connections among alumni, faculty, and current 

students. The events promise a blend of nostalgic moments and vibrant 

engagement, featuring storytelling sessions, cultural performances, and platforms 

for alumni to share their inspiring journeys with the next generation. CIMP has 

already seen enthusiastic responses, with many alumni confirming their 

participation. The institute's leadership and faculty eagerly anticipate welcoming 

everyone back, recognizing their invaluable role in carrying forward CIMP's values 

and vision. Through the CIMP Alumni Meet 2025, the institute reaffirms its 

commitment to building a stronger, more engaged, and ever-growing alumni 

network. CIMP Alumni are encouraged to fill out the form available on the CIMP 

website. The entire CIMP community is excitedly awaiting the return of its alumni, 

ready to relive memories, renew bonds, and rejoice in the spirit of togetherness. 



 


